
GVSA board meeting minutes – November 4, 2013 
Present:  John Hall, Josh Sheldon, Ken Lovell, Jake Harmon, Tim Scarpino, Bjorn Hansen, John 
Corbett, Sue Crabtree
Guests: Gordon Dean, Melissa Rudy, Mike Panse, Kurt Stauffer, Tom Ross
Meeting called to order by John Hall at 7:00pm
Previous meeting minutes approved.

Officers Reports:
Jake Harmon: will bring account amounts to the next meeting
John Corbett: 
- Mi referee committee will not use Arbiter in 2014
- SCOR and Cedar Springs are is short referees.  GVSOA will work to resolve the issue.

President’s report:  
Teams responded and with the short Spring calendar clubs prefer two weekend games to get the 
8 game season in.

Administrator’s report:  
There were a lot less game changes this fall then in the past.

RESPECT:
No update

990:
The board approved the 990 being entered as sent out by Jake.  All were in favor.

New business: 
SCOR coach – Charles Heckman – John Hall to follow up with the club as well as the referees.
 
Forfeit rules – Tabled.  Ken to bring proposal to the December meeting.

Rapids coach – Kurt Stauffer – Kurt and Tom Ross appeared to discuss a red card issued to Kurt.

Pass carding and dual rostering – tabled.  Sue to bring proposal to the next meeting.

Jesus De La Cruz – John and Ken to address potential issues with the club and the coach.

Meeting adjourned at 9:15pm
Next meeting December 2nd , 2013 at 7:00pm at MVP Spot (32nd St.)
Timely Submitted, 
Josh Sheldon, Secretary


